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Greetings:

The DC Department of Human Services (DHS) is in the process of reviewing and
approving all existing program rules for homeless services providers for 2019.
While this process continues, DHS is authorizing homeless services providers to
continue to use their DHS-approved program rules until the process has been
completed. Providers will be notified when the new approval is issued.

This information has been communicated to the DHS Family Services
Administration (FSA), the DHS Office of Program Review, Monitoring, and
Investigation (OPRMI), and The Community Partnership for the Prevention of
Homelessness (TCP).

If you have questions or concerns about program rules, please contact Jose Lucio,
jlucio@community-partnership.org, or Candyce Coates, ccoates@community-
partnership.org.

Sincerely,

Tania Mortensen
Deputy Director
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